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USABat Tee Ball Standards

Beginning January 1, 2018, participating National Member Organizations will adopt the USABat
standard for youth baseball and tee ball bats. Unlike standard youth baseball bats, tee ball bats 
(lengths 26” and shorter) are not required to undergo lab testing to receive approval under the 

USABat Program. 

However, to be approved for play within the participating National Member Organizations,
tee ball bats must feature the USA Baseball mark and accompanying permanent text which reads: 

ONLY FOR USE WITH APPROVED TEE BALLS

Participating National Member Organizations include:



USABat Tee Ball Sticker Program

Under USABat standards, USA Baseball will implement the Tee Ball Sticker Program. 
Through the Tee Ball Sticker Program, coaches, league administrators, and parents can order 

approved stickers to mark tee ball bats that were purchased prior to the implementation of the 
USABat standard. This program will allow for the continued use of tee ball bats that were produced 

prior to youth baseball’s transition over to the new standard. 

The following images represent the official Tee Ball Sticker and its approved placement according to USABat standards.

Stickers will be available for purchase online via USABaseballShop.com  
A full list of Approved Tee Balls will be available on USABaseball.com


